


Jesus left that place and went to the vicinity of Tyre. He 
entered a house and did not want anyone to know it; yet he 
could not keep his presence secret. In fact, as soon as she 
heard about him, a woman whose little daughter was possessed 
by an impure spirit came and fell at his feet. The woman was a 
Greek, born in Syrian Phoenicia. She begged Jesus to drive the 
demon out of her daughter. “First let the children eat all 
they want,” he told her, “for it is not right to take the 
children’s bread and toss it to the dogs.” “Lord,” she 
replied, “even the dogs under the table eat the children’s 
crumbs.” Then he told her, “For such a reply, you may go; the 
demon has left your daughter.” She went home and found her 
child lying on the bed, and the demon gone.    

MARK 7:24-30 
_



“WHO DO YOU SAY THAT I AM?”

- Mark 8:27-30



“IT’S NOT WHAT GOES INTO YOUR BODY THAT DEFILES YOU; 
YOU ARE DEFILED BY WHAT COMES FROM YOUR HEART.” 

- Mark 7:15
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entered a house and did not want anyone to know it; yet he 
could not keep his presence secret. In fact, as soon as she 
heard about him, a woman whose little daughter was possessed 
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Jesus left that place and went to the vicinity of Tyre. He 
entered a house and did not want anyone to know it; yet he 
could not keep his presence secret. In fact, as soon as she 
heard about him, a woman whose little daughter was possessed 
by an impure spirit came and fell at his feet. The woman was a 
Greek, born in Syrian Phoenicia. She begged Jesus to drive the 
demon out of her daughter. “First let the children eat all 
they want,” he told her, “for it is not right to take the 
children’s bread and toss it to the dogs.” “Lord,” she 
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Don’t forget that you Gentiles used to be outsiders. You were 
called “uncircumcised heathens” by the Jews, who were proud of 
their circumcision, even though it affected only their bodies 
and not their hearts. In those days you were living apart from 
Christ. You were excluded from citizenship among the people of 
Israel, and you did not know the covenant promises God had 
made to them. You lived in this world without God and without 
hope. But now you have been united with Christ Jesus. Once you 
were far away from God, but now you have been brought near to 
him through the blood of Christ …

EPHESIANS 2:11-15 
_



… For Christ himself has brought peace to us. He united Jews 
and Gentiles into one people when, in his own body on the 
cross, he broke down the wall of hostility that separated us. 
He did this by ending the system of law with its commandments 
and regulations. He made peace between Jews and Gentiles by 
creating in himself one new people from the two groups.

EPHESIANS 2:11-15 
_
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replied, “even the dogs under the table eat the children’s 
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Jesus left that place and went to the vicinity of Tyre. He 
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heard about him, a woman whose little daughter was possessed 
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Greek, born in Syrian Phoenicia. She begged Jesus to drive the 
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they want,” he told her, “for it is not right to take the 
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MARK 7:29-30 
_



“The old barriers, the old taboos, were being swept away. The 
dogs under the table were already sharing the children’s 
bread; pretty soon they would cease to be dogs, and become 
children alongside the others.” 

N.T. WRIGHT 
_
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